
30/05/2020 

MRS Glenda Shirbin 
- 176 Whale Beach RD 
Whale Beach NSW 2107 
gshirbin@gmail.com 

RE: DA2020/0442 - 231 Whale Beach Road WHALE BEACH NSW 2107

I am a Whale Beach resident and am in support of the application.
The lower part of the existing structure does not appear to be in good structural condition and 
is an eyesore.
I feel that Whale Beach will benefit from the development proposed. 

Sent: 30/05/2020 3:11:29 PM
Subject: Online Submission


